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*April 17th is our parish Spring dinner: please be thinking about what you could donate to the 
raffle, such as cash/gift certificates or gift items.  Please call Deb Kabes at 439-5267, and let her 
know by April 11th. Thank You!! 
* Those who remembered loved ones with an Easter Lily: Erin & Gladyce Kremlacek-2, Pat Krutz-
2, Mark & Rosalie Lammli-2, Don Lueninghoener-2, Susan Unger-2, John & Kelli Reese-2, Dan & 
Beth Huss-2, Carol Armbruster-2, Pat & Kathy Jensen-2, Ron & Gwen Pohlman-1, Keith & Irene 
Mewis-1, Dave & Diane Jensen-1, Lisa Wilke-1, Marcy Suchan-1. Thank You!! 
 * WANTED: scrap metal and old appliances! (No electronics or anything with FREON will be 
accepted). Bring to the city recycling center March 30- April 11th. Sponsored by “Friends of the 
Library.” Call the Stanton Public Library at 439-2230 for more information. There is a flyer at the 
entrance of church. 
*Matthew Kelly- You have heard of him, and maybe you have read one of his books, how would 
you like to see him in person? - YOU CAN! Matthew Kelly will be coming to our area this summer. 
He is bringing his message “Living Every Day with Passion and Purpose” to Ralston, NE. (near 
Omaha) on July 23rd, 2016. He will be speaking from 6:00-10:30 pm that evening. To purchase 
tickets, and to find out more about the event, go to www.dynamiccatholic.com, click on “Passion 
and Purpose”, then click on “Get Tickets”, and find the date “July 23rd” and click on that, and  then 
follow the directions to purchase tickets there. We are excited that he coming to the area!! 
  
 
 
 
 

*Healing Mass at Sts. Cyril and Methodius Church on Thursday, April 21st at 7:00 pm in Clarkson, 
NE. Confessions will be heard at 6:00 pm, with Stations of the Cross following at 6:25 pm. 
* Still hurting after an abortion? Rachel’s Vineyard is a program for post-abortion healing. They 
offer weekend retreats at a retreat center by Omaha, Ne.  The next one will be held on April 29th-
May 1st, 2016. There is still room for more participants, which includes women, men, and couples. 
It is a confidential, caring, and non-judgmental environment. The cost is $200. If you feel like you 
cannot afford this, please contact Fr. Jerry. There are sponsors who are willing to help out. To 
register for the retreat or for more info: email helpingrachel@yahoo.com or call Heather at  
402-253-9936. These retreats are held in the spring and fall each year.  
 
 

 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 
         Saturday   April 16th – 5:00 pm               Sunday April 17th – 10:00 am 
Lector-    M. Suchan                                               D. Stodola     
EMHC-    Deacon Al                                                B. Wurdinger 
 
Servers-   G. Graham/K. Pohlman                       J. & Z. Hartl 
 
Gifts-        J. & K. Crilly                         J. & D.  Cunningham 
 
Ushers-    D. & G. Brandl          B. Arens/D. Baumert  
Organist- Volunteer           Campbell 
 
Cantor-   Volunteer          Carlson    
SHC---------------------------------------------------------- Fr. Jerry 
Money Counter------------------------------------------ D. & B. Huss 
   

 

Mass Intentions     April 11th- April 17th, 2016 

 

          Intention                                  From 

M. 7:25 am     Arlene Spale                                      Ellen Osborn 

T.   7:25 am    Lillie Morfeld                Dan and Val Morfeld 

W. 7:30  pm   Don Riley                                             Dillon Family  

Th. 7:25 am    Joan Marshall                                     Ron and Karen Marshall  

Fr. NO MASS                                                   

Sa. 5:30 pm    Dal Armbruster                                 Family                           

Su.10:00am    Lorraine Schlautman                       Mary Ann Burtwistle                     

Please note: when donating 
greeting cards to the Norfolk 
Senior for recycling, please 

include the entire card, not just 
the front. They use cards with 

writing already in them. Thanks! 

 

Religious Education – April 13th – K-12 class at 6:30, Mass at 7:30 pm. All 
children grades 7-12 should assist with the spring dinner this coming Sunday, 
April 17th.  
 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
April 10th, 2016 

You can find St. Peter’s online at www.stpeterstanton.parishesonline.com 

Question of the Week – How can I get my kids excited to go to Mass, they say 

it is boring? The Mass is at the center of Catholic tradition, and yet, the general 

consensus today seems to be that the Mass is boring! It’s not only children who 

are saying this, but also the Adults as well. They also say “they get nothing out 

of it.” This is an issue that deserves our immediate attention! A famous Catholic 

Author, Matthew Kelly, has some suggestions in his book Rediscover Catholicism.  

We will be including some of his thoughts about this very important issue from 

his book in the bulletin for the next few weeks.    

 

 

   Financial Stewardship 
April 3rd  , 2016 

Adult Envelopes……….. 2,544.00 
Youth Offering……………   28.75        
 A.D. Envelopes………….  680.00 

Easter…………….              40.00                         
TOTAL  $3,292.75 

                            

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 7:30 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            
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